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christodoulou

Dear Mr Marfleet

My Tenants is Wine cellar and kitchen at 86 cleveland street the proposed development will negatively impact 

there business at a time when hospitality is on its knees and trying to recover.

I need to know where the scaffolding will be erected if at the front this will negatively impact the business in 

fact the works themselves may well impact the business 

From my viewing of the plans i see that they also plan to extend the flue if this is 

rendered unusable during the period of the works it could/will shut down the restaurant untill repaired and is 

useable as is the case if the flue is not extended.

Also the shops have suffered from flooding we need to ensure that the extra flats will not 

exacerbate this situation

All these and any other concerns need to de addressed
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